
Invitation letter to press officers

July 21, 1992

Dear Press Officer:

Chancellor Richard C. Atkinson of the University of California, San Diego cordially invites you to a "Recognition
Ceremony" in honor of the signing of the Agreement and Protocol 1 for Engineering Design Activities for the
International Thermonuclear Experimental Reactor (ITER). The ceremony will take place between 6 P.M.-9 P.M.,
Tuesday, July 21 at 2318 Rayburn House Office Building, Washington, D.C. Please alert any members of the
Washington media who you believe might be interested in this event.

Warren R. Froelich

Director of Science Communications University of California, San Diego (619) 534-8564

(July 21, 1992)


